
OUR CHRISTMAS WISH

STAFF CHRISTMAS PRESENTS

FOOD BANK CONTRIBUTIONS

We are always so grateful and so
appreciative that families take the time to
thank staff and buy gifts at Christmas,
however, as a school we understand that for
many people times are very difficult. We
would not like to add any financial pressure
at an already expensive time of year, so for
this reason we ask that no presents are
bought for staff this year.
If you would like to show your appreciation
to staff there are a couple of things that you
could do on their behalf....

You could contribute to the school
foodbank appeal which is open now,
we will continue to collect up to
Christmas. Children are invited to
bring as little or as much as they are
able to and add to the foodbank. This
food will then get made into hampers
and shared with those in our school
community and local area.

Norah’s North Pole is a local charity which
provides gifts for children at Christmas. Some
families may feel like they are in a position to
and would like to contribute to this amazing
charity. If you do wish to make a contribution
there are various ways that you can do this.

Buy gift donations via our Amazon List and have them sent
directly to us at Norah’s North Pole
https://bit.ly/AmazonNorahsNorthPole2024
 
Donate money via our GoFundMe page- all money is used
to buy new toys and essential items to pack into the Santa
sacks https://bit.ly/NorahsNorthPoleDonations
 
Drop off donations at one of our collection points around
the North East- you can find a list of our collection points
on our website www.norahsnorthpole.co.uk (all gift
donations must be new)

https://bit.ly/AmazonNorahsNorthPole2024
https://bit.ly/NorahsNorthPoleDonations
http://www.norahsnorthpole.co.uk/

